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3-1 Thank you for sharing the concerns of your constituents. The comments provided at the March 25 
hearing will be considered by the Commission in rendering a decision on the proposed project. 
Adoption of a Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) is appropriate when the lead agency 
determines that any potentially significant impacts can be avoided or reduced to a less-than-
significant level with mitigation measures incorporated into the project. Preparation of an EIR is 
only required when there is substantial evidence in the record indicating that a project may have a 
significant adverse impact. At this time, the CPUC’s conclusion is that all potentially significant 
impacts can be mitigated to less-than-significant levels by measures presented in the MND. Please 
refer to General Response GR-6 for more information. The public’s concerns will be given 
serious consideration by the Commission in deciding whether to approve or deny the proposed 
project, but the existence of public controversy over the environmental effects of a project is not 
an adequate basis for a decision to prepare an EIR [CEQA Guidelines § 15064(f)(4)]. 
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